
Who we are 

We collect the independent 
voice of local families in the 
Borough of Luton. We aim to 
play a lead role in shaping 
how services are des igned,  
del ivered and promoted. 
We will work with those that 
provide education, health and 
social care services to give 
feedback from local families. 
We will do this by providing 
lots of opportuni t ies for 
families to have their voices 
heard and views shared.

We  would   like to invite   you to our  monthly meetings with leaders from the following SEND 

(Special Educational Needs and/or Disabilities) SYSTEM departments. 

This would give parents and carers the opportunity to meet and share views with: 

Social Care, Education & Health Care representatives. 

The sessions are scheduled as follow: 

Health   Session     on the 24th of February 2022 at 10:00- 11:30 

Social Care + Education & Health Care       Session    on the 21st of March 2022 at 10:00-12:00 

All the above sessions will be held at:  

Future House, The Moakes 

Luton, LU3 3QB 

To register, please follow this link and choose your session 

www.lutonparentcarervoice.eventbrite.co.uk 

Alternatively you can email us at justyna@lpcv.org or tanya@lpcv.org 
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